
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Board, 

There will never be enough river water from the north state to take care of the south state without 

devastation to our area on many fronts. Please vote no on these transfers. 

Thanks for your consideration on this issue, 

Gary Kailes 
Modesto, CA 
 

  
 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


